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Who we are; 

- A non profit, incorporated in 1926, the ‘Oldest Track and Field Club in 

Canada 

 

What is our History; 

- Helped initiate and hosted the first British Empire Games, 1930 

- Recipient, British Empire Trophy 

- Rich history of HOC Athletes, representing Hamilton at the Provincial, 

National, World and Olympic Competitions 

 

What are we doing now; 

- HOC remains a fully Volunteer organization 

- Ensure that any youth, regardless of ability and circumstance is able to 

train and compete 

- Our home is the track at Mohawk Sports Park 

 

HOC Video (2:55 minutes) 

 

 

Where do we go from here? 

- Celebrating our 90th Anniversary and planning for our 100th (2026)  

- Looking forward to a desperately needed new track surface 

- Developing Track and Field athletes to the best of their abilities   

 

 

Contact Information; 

- HOC Web site www.hamiltonolympicclub.ca  

- Rhona Trott, Club Secretary 905 388-6561 

- 90th Anniversary Contact;  hoc90strong@gmail.com 
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